Take Something, Leave Something, (But You’ll Have to Bring Something First)
  
This year, there will once again be a Take Something/Leave-Something table at Shuttlebirds.   This is a place for you to drop off tatting supplies you’re never going to get around to using and to pick-up things that are perfect for you.  So as you look through your tatting supplies ask yourself if you have things you’ll never get around to using. 
 
Some examples of what you might find to bring:
-       Left over thread from a project in a color that you don’t want to use again
-       Thread in a size or brand you don’t use anymore.
-       Books or patterns you haven’t looked at for years
-       Hankies ready for tatting that you don’t expect to actually get around to
-       More size 14 - 16 crochet hooks than you could ever use
-       The rest of a pack of findings that you needed to buy for just one project
 
A few rules:
[bookmark: _GoBack]-       If you take something, leave something.  It’s not an exact science, but try to make sure what you’re leaving is equal to or greater than the value of what you’re taking.  The second day, we’ll have a donation bowl out for the guild.  If you want to take something, but don’t have anything to leave, you can make a donation instead. 
-       Leave things that other people will actually want.  That’s no to the 40-year-old stained thread, and yes to the half a ball of thread you bought two years ago and realized now you never want to see in that color again. 
-       As before, anything that’s related to tatting is fine, so bring along those extra beads or small tins for keeping tatting in.  
-       Last year we stuck to tatting related items, but this year we’re opening it up to bobbin lace, knitting and crocheting.  Remember, this is still a tatting conference so we want to focus on the tatting, but if you have a few other crafty items you want to trade in then bring along those extra crochet hooks, knitting needles or bobbin lace bobbins.  Yarn in small quantities is all right, but we don’t want to end up getting over run with it.  
As you’re packing up for Shuttlebirds, be sure to take a look at your tatting supplies to see what you might want to clear out.  You’ll want to make some space on your shelves for all the goodies you’ll be coming home with!
See you in Spokane!


